From: Steve Barry

To: City Council
Subject: Who owns Shoreline
Date: Sunday, February 15, 2015 9:27:13 PM

Shoreline Council Members,

While I welcome the new rail station going in at 185th St. | also realize it's possible to put in a
station and parking without the "development" that's being forced on us. The train station is
just an smoke screen being used to justify making public land available to a few developers.
They get rich and we get screwed.

I'd like to know how it is you think these radical plans to change Shoreline can be made and
implemented with out the approval of the citizens of this town. You people work for us, not
the builders and developers.

Steven Barry
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